
29/01/2020 

MRS Thalia Strang 
36 Deakin ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
Thaliastrang@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

I welcome to new upgrade to the Forestway shops but have some reservations regarding the 
impact of the proposed traffic conditions on local roads. It appears that the access is 
compromised and forces more traffic onto local roads (Grace, Altona,Deakin,Bentley). There 
are a number of schools, family daycares and daycares in the area with many kids and family’s 
walking and riding to and from school and these proposed changes raise further concerns 
around their safety. I would ask the council to commence their own study to demonstrate that 
the proposed changes won’t have a negative impact on the local community and present their 
findings to the community. 
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